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This week we were delighted to host our first Showcase
and Shine event – a wonderful celebration of the talent,
creativity, and hard work of our pupils across KS3. 

It was fantastic to see so many of our KS3 pupils
showcasing work that truly reflected the breadth and
depth of learning taking place in our school. It was
wonderful to see pupils taking such pride in sharing
their achievements. 

Events like Showcase and Shine remind us of the
importance of recognising not only academic progress
but also the individual passions and skills that make
each of our pupils unique. 

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported
the event, and a special congratulations to all the pupils
who showcased their revision for the end of year
assessments– you did yourselves and the school proud.
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As we head into the final half term of the year, I want to take a moment to recognise the
tremendous effort our Year 11 and Year 13 students have been putting into their examinations.
Their focus, resilience and determination have been truly commendable. Many of our KS3 pupils
have also been preparing for end of year examinations. It was wonderful to be able to praise so
many of them for their efforts at our Showcase & Shine event this week. 

I encourage everyone to use the upcoming break as an opportunity to rest, recharge and reflect.
Whether you're preparing for your next exam or simply taking a moment to breathe, this time is
vital for restoring energy and maintaining perspective. I look forward to welcoming everyone back
for the final stretch of the year, ready to finish strong.

Mrs C Lennox
Headteacher  23/05/2025

Congratulations to our Year 8 Netball Team who
were runners up in the South Tyneside Netball
Festival. 

Netball Success
The final day of school for our Year 11 pupils will be
Friday 13th June 2025.
To mark this special occasion, we will be holding a
celebratory liturgy to acknowledge the hard work,
growth, and achievements of our Year 11 cohort.
Pupils will be dismissed following the conclusion of
the morning’s events, at approximately 12:05pm.
More information about the arrangements for their
final day in school can be found here: Y11 Letter 

We are incredibly proud of the commitment,
resilience, and progress our Year 11 pupils have
shown, and we look forward to celebrating this
significant milestone with them. 

To help make this liturgy even more special, we’d like
to showcase pictures of the pupils on their first day at
St Wilfrid’s. Please share any photographs with:
celebrate@st-wilfrids.org 

Year 11 Final School Day

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Year-11-End-of-School-Celebration.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Year-11-End-of-School-Celebration.pdf

